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We would like to wish all our families a 

happy and safe holiday season 



What is happening at our School? 
 

Presentation Day was a great celebration of learning for all our students. It was fantastic 
to acknowledge student achievement in all areas of the curriculum and announce our 
Student Leaders for 2017. Congratulations Caleb, Ryan and Tom and all students who 
received awards. A special thanks goes out to our community members, parents and 
friends who helped us celebrate this important day. 
 

We would like invite all families to our year 6 and end of year farewell this Thursday at 
5pm which will be followed by an end of year disco. Families with children in the Junior 
classroom are asked to bring a salad, families with children in the senior classroom are 
asked to bring a sweet and would families with children in both classrooms please bring 
nibbles. 
 

Our end of term assembly will be held this Thursday commencing at 2:50pm followed 
by our traditional farewell to our year 6 students. 
 

Semester 2 reports will be sent home this Thursday. 
 

Friday 16th is the last day for students. The staff and I would like to take this moment 
to once again say Thank you to all who have contributed to Kelly’s Plains Public School 
to make it such a positive place to be. To our year 6 students heading to High School 
we wish you luck and look forward to hearing how the future opens up for each of you.  
 

Have a relaxing and safe holiday break and look forward to seeing you on Monday 30  
January 2017. 
 
 

 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 
December 2016 

 

Thurs 15 Assembly commencing at 2:50pm 

  Christmas BBQ at 5pm 

  Disco 6-8pm 

Fri 16  Last day of school for students 

 

January 2017 
 

Mon 30 First Day of School for students 

‘Sharing, Learning, 

Caring’ 
 

Being good friends 



Congratulations to our Graduating Year 6 students 
Alyssa, Millie, Bethany, Eliza, Riley, Calan, Nicholas 

& Joel 



Presentation Day 



Our special visitor from the North Pole 



Our RSPCA fundraising organiser, 
Daniel has done a fantastic job raising 
$126.80 . We would like to  thank all 
our families who donated food. 
Sonya from the Armidale RSPCA 
came to our School on Monday and 
was very grateful for the donations. 
All donations received will be used 
towards the Armidale  RSPCA pet 
foster families. 

Kelly’s Plains Public School Christmas BBQ 
Thursday at 5pm 

  
 Could all families please provide a 
salad if you have a child in the Junior 

classroom, a dessert if you have a child in 
the Senior classroom and nibbles if you 

have children in both. 
 
 

 
A disco will follow from 6-8pm.  

 
Come dressed as your favourite 

country style singer and enjoy the 
party. 



2016 
Our last day of School 

for students will be 
Friday 16th December  

 

2017 
Our first day of School 

for students will be 
Monday 30th January 


